
 
 
 
Dear Authors,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that your paper has been accepted. The next thing we 
need to do together is to produce a good galley proof. In order to do this, you may 
choose to prepare your final version in LATEX with the same format as indicated 
in the accompanied file simpleformat.tex. In case you have figures in your paper, 
we will also need EPS files of your figures. Also a PDF file of your final version 
will be necessary for comparison. 
 
After your files are sent to us, if they are satisfactory and if there is no excessive 
need to smooth out your presentation, there will be no page charges. 
 
On the other hand, you may choose to let us handle some or all of the work (such 
as retyping, language corrections, etc.) and if you prefer rapid processing (which 
may be necessary if we have a long waiting list), then we need to hire extra 
technicians and you will be charged US$30 per hour to cover our cost. In this case, 
we will provide an estimate so that you can confirm it before we take any actions.  
 
If it is at all possible, we prefer you can take care of your final version without our 
help. 
 
Once the galley proof is prepared, it will be sent to you for approval. Then we will 
publish your paper in the internet according to the first come first serve principle. 
At this point, we expect to publish a paper within nine months after acceptance, 
while rapid processing may take at most three months. 
 
If you have any questions, a visit to our Web page may be helpful since you can 
look at some of the papers that have been published. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sui Sun Cheng 
Editor in Chief 
AMEN 
 


